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The main topic this weekend has been the weather, according to the 

many weather apps out there we are due rain now for the next three 

days solid.   Some Netflix binge watching seems like a good option!

On to last week where we had an Interclub away against Los Naranjos 

on Monday - 6.5 to 5.5 so a 1- point deficit.   We were playing the 

home today, but Agi sensibly has rescheduled it for later in the 

month.

Team lunch on Terrace at

Los Naranjos

I have been mentioning how busy the course has been in October.  

Unfortunately, we were oversubscribed on Thursday.  The club had to 

inform a few members that they could not play.  This was done as 

fairly as possible on a last in basis.  Stephen was in contact with both 

of us.  We have our commission meeting coming up and members tee 

times will be high on the agenda.
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COMPETITIONS OF THE WEEK

Tuesday 22nd October – 11 ladies

1st Anne Middlehurst      37 points

2nd Ksenia Yamilova 36 points

3rd Noelle Casey              34 points

Birdies 

Noelle 12th

Ksenia 13th & 16th

Anne 12th

No Ksenia as she had to rush off, so I took her place in the photo!!

Thursday 24th October – 20 ladies

1st Debbie Richards     36 points

2nd Judith Lamb           36 points

3rd Linda Fletcher        35 points

Birdies

Tammy 16th

Judith 1st

Amanda S 17th

Nicky 7th

BIG THANK YOU to Svetlana and all the ladies for making my 

birthday so special.  Thank you to Stephen for the cava.
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WEEKEND COMPETITION 

OCTOBER MEDAL of 56 Tees  SPONSORED BY 

VINOMARKET – Richard Bell Young

12 Ladies

1st Noelle Casey             -3   69 net

2nd Yvonne Chu             +3   75 net

3rd Anne Middlehurst    +5   77 net

Congratulations to Malene

who won the wine draw                                 

Birdies : Anne Middlehurst  on 15th and Noelle Casey on 7th.

Very well played Noelle a fantastic round of golf.  The conditions were 

not ideal, very cold first thing and some wind to contend with.  Well 

done to everyone who took part.  

We have Villa Padierna interclub on the 4th November and Agi has

had a great response.  This is our final interclub with the home on the 

27th November.  We also have La Canada mixed coming up in 

November.
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AND FINALLY

Debbie & Pat  walked the Caminito del Rey & Helen Ronda to 

Benajoan with her ever growing walking group - Senderismo

UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday 28th October – Interclub vs Los Naranjos (Home)

Tuesday 29th October – Ladies Competition 56 tees

Thursday 31st October – Mixed Competition

Saturday 2nd November – Halloween Texas Scramble

We will be teeing off after the men in November.   

Enjoy your golf.

NICKY XXX
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